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House Republican Leader on Quarterly Revenue Forecast:  
Time to Prioritize Public Safety 

Salem, OR – Today, House Republican Leader Vikki Breese-Iverson (R-Prineville) 
issued the following statement upon the release of the quarterly revenue forecast:  

“Public safety must be our top priority, particularly cracking down on crime and the 
fentanyl crisis plaguing our communities. We must support our law enforcement and 
the critical work they are doing to make Oregon a safer place to live, work, and raise a 
family. While this morning’s economic forecast revealed Oregon’s revenue is stabilizing, 
the Legislature cannot view this as a free pass to spend with reckless abandon. We must 
exercise fiscal responsibility while prioritizing Oregon’s most pressing issues.” 
 

### 

 

mailto:Claire.Lynn@oregonlegislature.gov

